
   

 

      Addendum No. 3 
          

DATE: March 10, 2017 
 

Joliet Junior College 
1215 Houbolt Road  
Joliet, IL 60431 
 

TO:    Prospective Respondents 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 3 
PROJECT NAME: Upgrade Fire Alarm System 
JJC PROJECT NO.: B17005 
 

This Addendum forms a part of the Bidding and Contract Documents and modifies the original bidding 
document as posted on the JJC website. Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the space provided on 
the Bid Form. FAILURE TO DO SO MAY SUBJECT BIDDER TO DISQUALIFICATION.

 
Additional Questions Received: 

1. Are the existing smoke and heat detector bases UL listed for use with the new replacement 
devices? 
The existing bases are model SIGA-SB or SIGA-SB4 and are compatible with New 
specified detector models SIGA-PD or SIGA-HRS/HFS. 
 

2. Do the existing duct smoke detectors have to be completely replaced or can we utilize the 
SIGASDPCB? 
The existing Super Duct detector models, may be replaced with a Board model SIGASDPCB 
or entire unit with SIGA-SD. 
 

3. To clarify Addendum #1, Question 18, we are currently an active EDWARDS Strategic 
Partner with many successful installations of the EST product since 2004. We would like to 
be added as an acceptable installer in the specifications section referenced. Please see the 
attached letter from EDWARDS confirming our active Strategic Partnership. 
 
“In Section 16721 – Fire Alarm and Voice Communication System, Part 2 – Products, 
Paragraph 2.1.E, we request that our firm be added to the list of EDWARDS Strategic 
Partners. As seen in the list below, we are a qualified Strategic Partner with many successful 
EDWARDS installations. References are available upon request. At the time of bid opening, 
the awarded contractor/vendor must meet ALL requirements of the specs. Becoming a 
strategic partner, or in process of becoming a strategic partner does not qualify as a current 
strategic partner.” 
If the vendor/contractor is a current strategic partner with Edwards, they are qualified. 
However, they must be in good standing with Edwards. As part of a post-bid review, Joliet 
Junior College will be requesting documentation from Edwards to verify the 
contractor/vendor is in good standing at the time of bid opening. 
 

End of Addendum #3 

http://www.jjc.edu/pages/default.aspx

